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Dallas Morning News Quotes Mara Cohara on
Employees Returning to Work

April 29, 2020

Environmental and Tort Practice Group Leader Mara Cohara was quoted in the Dallas Morning News article

"Texas Labor Advocates Call for Extension of Unemployment Benefits to Those Affected by Coronavirus." In

it, Mara advises that companies who bring their employees back to work should follow the guidance of local,

state and national officials in order to minimize their liability, prepare a plan for how to prevent the potential

spread of the disease, and have a strategy for reporting if an outbreak occurs.


